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          This newsletter is usually to let you know about the JASV events
accomplished during the 3rd quarter (Jun, August and September) of 2020,
but all were canceled this quarter.
 
           We hope all of you are well. Due to the Coronavirus Pandemic, all of
us have been forced to be under the social distance order and having
financial, physical and emotional stress.
 
          The JASV's activities are mostly based on social interaction. The
social distance order is impacting our activities very badly. Once again, all
the activities this 3rd quarter are canceled during the third quarter.
 
All of you stay safe!!!
 
Best Regards
Japan America Society of Vermont
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


